
 

  12th April 2024 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

Happy Summer Term!  We hope that you 

have all had a joyful Easter and have had a 

restful and treasured time as families.  It has 

been wonderful to welcome the children 

back this week and hear all their stories of 

the holidays and see them eager to return 

and ready to learn.   

 

 

Worship Theme 

Our theme for this half term is friendship. We 

will be exploring our other Christian values 

that support our friendships with others. We 

have a new “Home School Values” resource 

book that ties in with the resources that we 

use for worship in school and I will be 

sending out a sheet after our worship on 

Tuesday to support you with exploring this 

half term’s value “Friendship” at home.  We 

hope you find this useful and an enjoyable 

thing to do at home with your young ones.  

The sheet has a range of activities with a 

home-school challenge on as well to carry 

out at home, with an opportunity to bring 

the completed challenge in to share with 

their class if they would like.  

 

Uniform 

With the weather (hopefully) becoming 

warmer, we find we end up with a lot more 

lost property in the summer term.  Please 

take the time this weekend to make sure that 

uniform, coats and so on are all named.  

Many thanks.  

 

Update details 

Just a little reminder that if you move house 

or get a new phone number etc, please let 

the office know so that they can update the 

office system with your contact details.  

 

Clubs! 

We have a various clubs on offer this term.  

Please see the attached club list collated by 

Mrs Newton.  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. Here’s 

hoping for a little less rain! 

Warm wishes and blessings,  

 

Mrs Barber 

Headteacher 

 


